
 
 
 
 

  
Diary Dates 

Thursday  
19/5/16 

Family worship – All 
welcome 

Tuesday 
24/5/16 

Children’s Mass in 
church 10am  
Reception – Year 4 – 
All welcome 

Thursday 
26/5/16 

Attendance reward 
AM 
Year 1 parents 
meeting – Phonics 
screening check 
information 2:30pm 

Friday 27/5 School closes 3pm 
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St Cuthbert’s R.C.First School Newsletter 

This week’s Statement: I know when to ask for help and  
who to ask for help from 

 

 

 

St Cuthbert’s RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX 

School website: www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk               E-mail: admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 01289 307785  Fax: 01289 331717 

    

Head Teacher:  Mrs  C McGregor  

In God’s family, we love, we grow, we learn. 

Congratulations to  
Good Work and Star of the Week winners… 

 
  Reception  Ryan   Dylan 

Year 1  Lillia   Lexie  
Year 2  Karolina   Jayden 
Year 3  Kayne   Kyla 
Year 4  Hannah   Luciana 

 
 
 
 
 

Internet use 
County have received two reports recently of police investigations 
into the misuse of social networking platforms, specifically children being 
persuaded to ‘friend’ and interact with individuals who then act 
inappropriately towards them. 
It is so important to closely monitor your children’s internet activities, in 
particular their use of the latest apps, websites and games. 
The NSPCC has produced some excellent advice for parents on their ‘Share 
Aware’ website: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-
aware/ 
In addition, the ‘Net Aware’ site has specific advice on the 50+ most popular 
sites, games and apps used by young people. 
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?order=-popularity 
‘ooVoo’ in particular has raised significant safety concerns and additional 
advice on this site can be found on the parentINFO / CEOP site: 
http://parentinfo.org/article/oovoo-everything-you-need-to-know 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Year 1, Year 2 & Year 3 with 

100% - well done! 
 

THIS WEEK  
Whole school: 98.4% Fantastic!! 
National target: 96% 

Attendance 
Please remember to phone the school 
before 9:30a.m. to explain your child’s 
absence from school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year of Mercy thought for the week… 
 

  If you’re sharing a treat,    
take the smaller portion. 

 
 
 
 

 FAIR 

8th July 1-3pm 
If you can help out or know 

of anyone who would like a 

stall please let Mrs Newton 

know. 

Walk to School 
Next week Class 2 & 3 will be taking part in this 

initiative and it would be great if you could help us!  
Each day children can add a sticker to the class chart if 

they have walked all or part of the way to school.  
There will be activities everyday for the children to 

complete in their own diary and they will learn about 
the benefits of walking. 

 

 

Thank you 
Thank you for supporting our cake sale in 
Early Years – we raised over £100 for the 
rockery garden in the outdoor area which 

looks fantastic! 
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